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 Spring has definitely hit the city of Austin and the community of Westlake. This lovely weather is making 

for a wonderful spring on our campus as head towards the final months of the 16-17 school year. Our students 

have returned from Spring Break with an industrious work ethic and exuberant spirit.  When a fellow high school 

principal from San Antonio was visiting our campus last week, he commented on how engaged our students are 

in class and with each other between classes. It’s always nice to receive compliments about our students from 

peers that you respect. Good things are happening here daily.  

 Our theatre students just completed the competition season of UIL One Act Play while looking forward to 

the WIT Improv show.  Other students are competing in baseball, softball, track, tennis and golf. Our boys and 

girls soccer teams just earned their first playoff victories of the post season last Friday night. Our club sports of 

rugby and lacrosse are competing as well this spring. Our dance members will soon be performing in Zenith in 

April. We also look forward to the “Don’t Dessert the Arts” in our Commons Gallery. Most of our students will 

also be busy with STAAR and AP testing over the next five weeks. Some of our students may be taking the ACT 

and SAT over the next few months so we are extremely busy both on and off our campus.  

There are certain events that take place each year on our campus that seem rather trivial at first but truly leave a 

new perspective. One these special events are the senior panoramic portraits we take every spring. While our 

students walk down a hall everyday where these are hung, this picture taking process helps to cement in our 

seniors that life at WHS will soon come to an end.  I am always captivated watching our students as they walk up 

the PAC parking lot to begin the process. They are very cool and nonchalant as they make their way up the hill. 

Reality starts to set in as we divide them up to take their place on the risers for the picture.  The discussions 

change and they all start to focus on the next few months.  There is reflection, laughter, hope for the future, 

 and lots of nervous energy. As they move on and 

step up to the risers, calm comes over our 

students.  Reality truly sinks in as they are asked 

to smile as the Class of 2017. The walk down the 

hill is just a little more slow and silent but the kids 

seem to walk more closely with their friends as 

they sense they have met another WHS 

milestone. While the pictures are great, the 

experience of watching a class walk down the hill 

and back to class as a whole group reaffirms the 

Westlake mystique of this special high school.  

Steve Ramsey, Principal 
 



 

 

 

 

  

We are nearly there, Chap Families!  As we approach the end of the 

schoolyear with AP tests, Finals, Graduation, etc., we want to thank you for 

your never-ending support of all things Westlake.  We started the year with 

Mum sales made by our Mum team (they have already started on next year’s 

Mums) who give many hours over the course of the year to make these 

keepsakes for our students.  Our No Hassle Fundraising campaign was a huge 

success, and made our donation of the PTO Language Lab a possibility as well 

as equipment for our science classes, Fine Arts department and Counseling 

department. 

Across disciplines as well as in our administration, we have been able to support many initiatives that 

benefit our entire student body.  And truly, none of this happens without the long and hard work of our 

Treasurers and Secretary.  These are positions that are pretty invisible in every organization, but they 

are the glue that holds it all together.  Countless hours e ach and every week that makes sure we are 

crossing Ts and dotting Is with both our money and our records, and we could not do it without their 

dedication to getting it right!  

Our individual committees have contributed throughout the year in so many ways.  Our Staff 

Appreciation Committee works all year to provide wonderful lunches and breakfasts complete with 

homemade goodies every month.  These events are filled with our heartfelt appreciation for our staff, 

and we could not do it without our parent volunt eers.  We have our Concessions crew who work 

tirelessly to support every single event on our campus throughout the year.  This is a herculean effort 

to be sure, and they work so hard to make it run smoothly.  Our Community Partners and Volunteer 

team work with those businesses in our community who want to support WHS PTO as well as with our 

parents who want to help out when and where they can.  From Pavers to Website Management to 

Communications, these folks work hard all year to keep you connected to WHS and PTO as well as after 

your Chap has graduated.  Be sure to get your paver to celebrate your Chap! 

So, not only do we thank you for all you do to support WHS and PTO, but we also thank those on our 

team who stepped up this year to go “above and beyond” (the true motto of PTO) to give of their time 

and their talents.  Every year, we seek to staff our Executive Committee for the following school year.  

There is true alchemy here where who we are as a group is greater than what we bring as individuals.  

And so to our 2016-17 Executive Committee, we give the whole of our thanks with full hearts for a 

wonderful year.  And, we look forward to next year’s Executive Committee under the leadership of 

Tiffany Hildreth and Debra Thompson.  Next year will undoubtedly be a great time to “Be a Chap!”  

Cheers to you all, and congratulations to our graduating Seniors and parents.  We can’t wait to hear all 

about your next chapter, so stay in touch.  Much love to all from WHS PTO!!!  

Kristen Paull & Karra Guess 
PTO Co-Presidents 
 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Homecoming 2017 will be here before you know it!!!  

Mark your calendars for September 22.  

Online MUM sales will start in July.   Last day to order a mum 

online will be  Sept 15.  

The team will be working over the summer to make sure all the 

orders are filled.  If you are interested in helping make these 

beautiful keepsakes, contact Kathy Elswick   

kelswick613@gmail.com . 

Join us for the General PTO Meeting  

April 21 st  noon - Meet  the School Board Candidates  

May 19th  noon ð Meet next yearõs PTO Executive Board 

Purchase a Stadium Paver  
Honor a student, teacher or administrator with a lasting tribute. Purchase a personalized brick 

paver to be installed in a special area at Chaparral Stadium.  Stadium pavers can be inscribed 

with your choice of up to three lines of 16 letters/spaces each. Net proceeds go to the PTO and 

are used to support the students, faculty and staff of Westlake High School. Information is on 

the PTO Website whspto.net  

 

mailto:kelswick613@gmail.com
http://whspto.net/


 

 

PTO Staff Appreciation Committee  

wants  YOU! 
 
 

The Baked Potato  bar this past week was a huge success and we 

appreciate all of you who donated and baked during a very busy week 

after Spring Break.  Our next event will be on April 13th  with an 

outdoor luncheon that will be sure to please.   

 

We would like to offer our g ratitude and appreciation to our  Staff 

Appreciation Volunteer Committee  for all they baked, bought, made and 

donated throughout this  year! So far this year we've treated the staff 

to breakfast buffets, holiday treats and gifts, and some really 

fantastic lu nches! We could not  have done it without our wonderful and 

generous Volunteer Committee members!  Thank you, Thank you! 

 

As always, we welcome everyone to join our Volunteer Committee at any 

time. We have events planned for the remainder of the year, so co me 

join in the fun.   

 

Please contact our Staff Appreciation Chair, Christine Machon 

at  machon06@gmail.com if you are interested.   

 

Your WHS PTO Staff Appreciation Chairs,  

 

Christine Machon , Lisa Moore, Betsy Gochnour and Tiffany Hildreth  
 

  

mailto:machon06@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

PROJECT GRADUATION NEWS! 

 
 

STUDENT REGISTRATION & PARENT VOLUNTEERS ! 
 
STUDENT REGISTRATION: ($100 through April 30th; $120 on 
and after May1st) Your student does not want to miss this amazing 
event! Student registration is open online at 
http://www.westlakepg.com/student-forms.  

SENIOR & JUNIOR PARENT VOLUNTEERS:  We know you have 
been waiting for volunteer registration to open. Project Graduation is 
one of the most fun volunteer gigs around. Senior parents who 
volunteered last year should have already been invited to sign up. 
For all remaining Senior Parents and Junior Parents sign up will 
open on April 3rd. We will send an email letting you know where to go. 
Junior Parents (class of 2018) who volunteer for PG2017 will have 
priority sign up to volunteer for PG2018. It takes over 500 volunteers 
to host Project Graduation for our seniors. We appreciate that parents 
are excited to make this a great last hurrah for our seniors. 
 
SOPHOMORE & FRESHMAN PARENT VOLUNTEERS: Mark your 
calendars. On May 1st we will open up any remaining volunteer spots. 

 

SUPPORT PROJECT GRADUATION  
Below you will find ways to help underwrite, sponsor and support 
PG17!  We are a 501C3 entity, so your gift is tax deductible! 
 
Underwriting PG2017 Party Activities   
We only have a few opportunities left. We will work with you on 
creating a sign that will be placed in front of the sponsored activity.  
 
 FLIPBOOK :   $1,700 - Design your cover and advertise on the book!  
 
 CASH CUBES (2  available ):  $300 /cube 
 
 BUNGEE JUMP: $1,600. Sponsor it with another family or do half of it!  

  



 

 

 
General PG2017 Sponsorship  
If you or a company would prefer to sponsor in another capacity, we 
have different sponsorship level opportunities.  Learn more at 
http://www.westlakepg.com/sponsor-levels.  
 
Simply Want to Make a Donation?  
Donations can be made online at www.westlakepg.com. If you prefer 
to mail a check, please print our donation form and mail your 
donation to Project Graduation, 4100 Westbank Dr, 78746. Thank 
you for supporting this important mission! 
 
Other Ways to Support Project Grad uation  
Mention Project Graduation with any of our % of sales sponsors. 
 

 

Prom Tux : When renting a Tux for Prom or 
any other event, use one of our sponsors 
and a portion of your rental will go to PG17. 

¶ Gatsby's at Barton Creek Mall will 
donate $10/rental 

¶ Men's Wearhouse will donate $5/rental 
 

 

Link your Randallôs card and direct your 
donations to Project Graduation #4163 
 

 

 

Order graduation announcements , photo 
blankets, photo gifts, Rush photo prints or 
anything from our Shutterfly Store at  
http://westlakeprograd.shutterflystorefront.co
m. 13% will be donated to PG17. 
 

 

Use one of our two discount coupons ï valid 
until 5/31/17 
 

 

 
5% of each Teen Driving Package from 
Safeway Driving will be donated to PG. Put 
Project Graduation next to the High School 
field upon registration 
 

  



 

 

 

 
 

 
  



 

 

STAY INFORMED About Project Graduation!  
 
We will post on Instagram 
during PG17  
 

¶ FOLLOW @westlakepg 
 
Find Information on our 
Website  
 

¶ VISIT: www.westlakepg.com 
 
Get Social  
 

¶ FOLLOW on Twitter & 
Instagram: @westlakepg 
 

¶ LIKE us on Facebook: 
westlakeprojectgraduation 

 
 Have Questions?  
 

¶ Email 
mailto:info@westlakepg.com 

 

 
 

  



 

 

  
 

2017 Parents We Need Your Photos ς DEADLINE 5/1  

We need photos of students for two displays at Project Graduation.  

¶ These photos will NOT be returned, so don't send originals.  

¶ Drop off your photos in envelopes, labeled "Nostalgia Wall" or "Toddler 
Contest".  

¶ Boxes for each of these will be in the Front and Counselor's Offices. 

 

NOSTALGIA WALL 

 

Send in copies of your seniors & their 
classmates from elementary, middle & 
high school: Music, dance, 
competitions, sports, special events, prom 
or just hanging with friends. We prefer 
group photos so we can fit as many kids 
as many times as possible! Please send 2-
5 photos, 8x10 or 5x7 sizes. No names 
necessary. These photos will be displayed 
at PG2017, and then stored for display at 
their first Class of 2017 Reunion. 

TODDLER WALL 

 

Drop off an 8 x 10 photo COPY of your 
senior as a toddler 

18 mos. to 3 yrs. old: Pictures should be of 
Your Child Only. (No Family or Friends). 

No Naked Pictures.  

 Write Senior's Name & Parent's Phone 
Number on the back, in case we need to 
reach you. 
 
Seniors compete for Prize$ to see who 
can correctly identify the most toddlers. 

Questions? Email Us! 

  



 

 

THANK YOU PROJECT GRADUATION DONORS  
(as of March 25, 2017) 

 

Valedictorian ($5,000 +) 
 

 

Salutatorian ($2,500 +) 
 

The Valdes Family 
Randalls 
Lululemon 

 
 

Scholar ($1,000 +) 
Anna Gray 

Chipotle 
EZCORP 

Cadence McShane 
SolarTex 

Annie & Brian Zucker 

 
Distinguished ($500+)  

Almanza, Blackburn,  
Dickie & Mitchell, LLP  

Class of 2017 
Phil & Renee Ernst 

The Goll Family 
Jo & Dave Hendrick 

Terri & Scott Ingraham  
Laura Juneau 

Louise O'Connor 
Anika Patelôs Family 

David Yurman at The Domain 
Zurovec PLLC 

 
Honor  Roll ($250+)  

Austin Learning Center 
Holley Boyd 

Molly & Brandon Brydson 
Steve and Jennie Burt 

California Pizza Kitchen 
CMTA Inc 

The Dunworth Family 
Jeff & Melissa Fong 

Robert Kenney realtors 
Gatsbys 

Ann Marie Glick  
Goldsmith Family 

Kevin & Lynn Harrison 
Ann Hegarty 
Brian Henley 

Kathy Jernigan 
Miller Blue Print 

The O'Connell Family 
Lynn Osler 

Pellman Family 
Photographers of Westlake 

Charles Revelle 
The Rogers Family 

Paige Romine 
Richard Schmidt 

Kendra Scott 
Travis County Medical Alliance 

Karen Weber 
Scott & Amy Young 

Shutterfly 
Zoey Zamarripa 

 

Friend ( < $250) 
Lisa Burr 

Marcela De AL Fuente 
Dianne Doggett 
Fields Family 

The Gammon Family 
The Gense Family 

Amy and Paul Gerling 
The Heironimus Family 

Jonathan and Toni Holmes 

Will and Sherrie Johnson  
JMK Foodservice Consulting 

Lear Family 
Leslie Abbott Photography 

The Loya Family 
The Magee Family 

The Mansour Family 
Janyce and Andrew Marcus 

Kate May 
Pfluger Architects 

Pinkberry  
Becky Rockwell  

Lauren Ross  
Ellen Smitheal  
Taaffe Family 
Taylor Family 

John & Beth Turman 
Wallace Family / Ant Farm 

Yan Zheng & Jun Fang 

  

 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

Congratulations to 2017-2018 Westlake Cheerleaders 
Varsity  

 

Back Row: Hannah Marcus, Bella Gage, Sallie Ann Seiders, Meredith Senterfitt, Hope Morrill, Lily Young, Ashton Wunsch, Kendall Baker, 
Sarah Patino, Campbell Griffin, Mary Taaffe   Middle Row: Ashley Mangold, Julia McIntyre, Keelee Ford, Julia Patino, Amanda Goldsmith, 
Reese Weatherford, Elizabeth Hand, Katherine Craig, Kate McMahan, Taylor Willis   Front Row:  Remy Bush, Audrey Beesley, Emily 
Krpec, Marissa Schumaker, Rebekah Mojica, Maddie Douthit, Lauren Braithwaite, Elena Hauser, Anna Mariotti, Kelly Ernst  

              Sub Varsity 2                  Sub Varsity 1  

                

From Back Left: Grace Mankle, Kennedy Griebel, Kaitlyn Wills,       From Back Left:  Reagan Comerford, Maddy Eff, Isabelle           

Kendall Aylor, Meg Utley, Maddy Breeden, Bridget Bryant,            Glenn, Morgen Ehlinger, Nora Bame, Isabel Rodriguez, Grace 

Kaylee Coffee, Becca Almgren, Berkley Royce, Kaleigh Rendon       Maxwell, Paola Garcia, Allie Goldman, Lauren He, Abigail  

Annabelle Hodes, Caroline  Coffee, Abigail Robitaille, Piera Keith,       Williamson, Caroline Comeaux, Ashley Settle, Sayali Patel, Bella         

Harper Didlake, Nikki Goldberg, Taylor Chatmas, Grace Eckols       Medel, Olivia Nutter, Kate Deal   Not pictured:  Kristen Phillip  

  



 

 

 

LIBRARY HOURS: 

Monday - Thursday: 10 am - 7 pm 

Friday - Sunday: 11 am - 5 pm 

 

Call Us 512.327.3045 

Text Us 512-649-2247 

questions@westbanklibrary.com 
 

Here is just a sampling of what is happening in April and May at Westbank and Lauraõs Library. 

Please check the website for detailed information including programs on hiatus due to closures.  

 

APRIL & MAY CLOSURES 

Both Westbank and Lauraõs Library will be closed Sunday, April 16 for Easter and Monday, May 29  

in honor of Memorial Day. If youõre heading out of town, please defer your account in order to not 

miss out on your reserves. Simply log in your account at westbanklibrary.com and choose your 

vacation dates under òMy Accountó and then òReserves/Requestsó. 

 

SUMMER VOLUNTEERS 

Teens ages 13 and up are encouraged to volunteer at Westbank or Lauraõs Library for the summer. 

Teen volunteering at the Westbank Libraries is an excellent opportunity to receive credit for your 

service hours while learning valuable workplace skills before entering the workforce. Weõll work 

with you to develop communication, organizational, and interpersonal skills while learning how the 

library works on a daily basis. More information and how to obtain an application can be found on 

our website. 

 

TEEN SCHOLARSHIPS 

Each spring the Friends of the Westbank Library award scholarships to area high school senior 

library volunteers in recognition of their valuable contributions to the library. In May 2017, the 

Friends will award three scholarships to outstanding seniors who have volunteered at least 50 

hours. One in the amount of $1,000 and two in the amount of $750. Students can pick up an 

application at either library or download online. 

 

HOW YOUNG PEOPLE CAN LEAD REMARKABLE LIVES 

APRIL 25 | 6PM | LAURAõS LIBRARY 

How does a young person start a multimillion dollar company, a social movement, become a 

world-class performer or athlete, or gain admission into Harvard or Stanford? We will lead young 

people and their families through the process of identifying how children can lead remarkable lives 

well before the age of 18 and focus on; autonomy in the learning process, constructing 

experiences around a young person's needs, goals, and interests, and the support young people 

will need from their families and communities. 

 
 

http://westbanklibrary.com/
http://www.westbanklibrary.com/teen-volunteers
http://www.westbanklibrary.com/teen-volunteers
http://www.friendsofthewestbanklibrary.org/home
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/how-young-people-can-lead-remarkable-lives-lauras-1


 

 

EARN VOLUNTEER HOURS ð TEEN DROP IN AND DO SOME GOOD 

APRIL 30 | 1-4PM | LAURAõS LIBRARY 

Teens ages 13-18 can earn volunteer hours by helping in the library. Please bring your parentõs contact 

info. No registration required. 

 

GUITAR JAM 

MAY 21 | 3-5PM | LAURAõS LIBRARY 

This group welcomes adult and teen players of all levels. Acoustic guitars and mandolins are welcome, 

but no electric guitars, please. This is a great opportunity to learn, grow, and connect with other 

musicians of all levels in a relaxed setting without the pressure of performing. 

 

FOR PARENTS: 

 

PARENTING òOUTSIDE OF THE BOXó CHILDREN: COMPASSION AND CLARITY: TRANSITION PLANNING 

& PROGRESSION 

APRIL 5 | 10:30AM | LAURA'S LIBRARY 

Transition Planning involves identifying where we want students to be in terms of living, employment, 

and post-secondary school options and determining and designing programs, services, and 

opportunities to help them get there. We will livestream this event on Facebook for parents who cannot 

make it in person.  

 

WESTLAKE HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTS: IS THIS NORMAL? IDENTIFYING MENTAL HEALTH PROBLEMS IN 

TEENS AND WHAT TO DO NEXT 

APRIL 6 | NOON | WESTBANK 

Chelsea Fielder-Jenks, a Licensed Professional Counselor in Austin, Texas who works with adults, 

adolescents, and families in both group and individual counseling settings will lead the discussion. 

 

STORMY SEAS: HELPING YOUR TEEN SKILLFULLY NAVIGATE IRRITABILITY & ANGER 

APRIL 13 | NOON | WESTBANK 

Itõs not uncommon for youth to struggle with irritability and anger. What can you do in the heat of an 

angry moment? Could there be a stressor or problem beneath the anger? How can you teach your child 

to skillfully manage frustration? Come explore these questions and others during this presentation. 

 

SMART SCHOOLING BOOK GROUP 

APRIL 27 & MAY 25 | 6PM | LAURAõS LIBRARY 

Led by Antonio Buehler, founder of Abrome, to discuss books that touch upon topics in education, with 

an emphasis on the psychology that should inform how we approach education. Aprilõs selection is Free 

to Learn by Peter Gray and Mayõs is Overschooled but Undereducated by John Abbott. 

 

 

 

 

http://westbanklibrary.com/event/teen-drop-lauras-0
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/guitar-jam-lauras
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/parenting-outside-box-children-lauras
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/parenting-outside-box-children-lauras
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/westlake-high-school-presents-normal-identifying-mental-health-problems-teens-and-what-do-next
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/westlake-high-school-presents-normal-identifying-mental-health-problems-teens-and-what-do-next
http://westbanklibrary.com/event/stormy-seas-helping-your-teen-skillfully-navigate-irritability-and-anger-westbank
http://www.westbanklibrary.com/event/smart-schooling-book-group-lauras


 

 

PARENTING òOUTSIDE OF THE BOXó CHILDREN: BRINGING CAMP HOME 

MAY 3 | 10:30AM | LAURAõS LIBRARY 

Join President of Kidventure, Mike McDonell as he shares 23 years of summer camp experience and how 

to bring a little of that positive outcome to the home. Mike will offer six tools practiced at Kidventure, 

and illustrate how parents can apply those tools in their own home so everyone has a better opportunity 

at being a happy camper! 

 

SUMMER AT WESTBANK LIBRARIES 
MAY 27-JULY 28 | WESTBANK AND LAURAõS LIBRARY 

Join us this summer for programs and events that will take you around the world with Westbank! Here is 

a brief list of what you can look forward to. Please check the website and grab a special summer 

calendar at the end of April. 

 

Anime Teen Takeover June 16; 4:30-7pm; ages 12-17; Lauraõs Library 

Do you prefer your animation from Japan? Meet other anime fans to talk, watch, & play games all based 

on your favorite shows. We'll provide oishii snacks & prizes. Visit our website for more information and 

to register. Space is limited. 

 

Educating Remarkable Children - teens & parents; Lauraõs Library 

Antonio Buehler from Abrome touches on a variety of topics concerning young people and their 

families. 

May 30: Getting into Harvard & Stanford (Noon) 

June 13: Tackling Bullying in Schools (6pm) 

June 27: Separating Education Fads, Fact, and Fiction (Noon) 

July 18: Twice Exceptional, Many Times Failed (6pm) 

 

Hey YAõll Book Club - 4pm; teens; Lauraõs Library 

Teen and Tween facilitated YA book club for fans of Young Adult literature. Books may contain mature 

content. 

June 6: Cinder  by Marissa Meyer 

June 20: Instructions for a Broken Heart  by Kim A. Culbertson 

July 11: The Bear and the Nightingale  by Katherine Arden 

July 25: City of Saints & Thieves  by Natalie C. Anderson 

August 8: The Lost & Found  by Katrina Leno 

 

College Planning  

June 8; 5:45pm; parents & teens; Laura's Library 

July 27; 5:45pm; parents & teens; Westbank Library 

Join College InRoads for an hour session covering scholarships, merit aid, financial aid, & the admissions 

process. Program will repeat on second date. 

 

 
 

http://westbanklibrary.com/event/parenting-outside-box-children-lauras


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


